
Parent Teacher League (PTL) 

 

Designed to aid parents and teachers work more effectively in the matter of 
Christian education, the Atonement Parent Teacher League meets regularly as 
announced in the Wednesday Words.  Meetings are fun and informative!  There is 
even a $100 credit given away to one family each meeting and students get a free 
t-shirt day if their parent attended.   
 
Each family pays a $25 PTL fee at the beginning of the year and this helps us 
provide refreshments at meetings, plan teacher appreciation week events, 
provide fun events such as Movie Nights and other fellowship opportunities.   
 
PTL also contributes to Atonement:  School Supply Program and the Scholastic 
Book Fair twice a year. 
 
We are always looking for volunteers and participation in meetings and our social 
activities.  To be involved please contact PTL at PTL@alcs.org .  Thanks for your 
support and encouragement. 
 
 
 

President:       Tanya Enos   
1st Vice President/Room Parent:   Melody Zerby 
2nd Vice President/Book Fair Chair:   Jiali Rosas  
Secretary:       Rose Schutt 
Treasurer:       Rebekah Robb 

 
 

mailto:PTL@alcs.org

